
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Week beginning 14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The children are doing so well with their learning at school. Their handwriting is progressing brilliantly and they are 
trying so hard at remembering the letter formations. Their productivity and ability to write at length is developing 
well.  
  
In maths, the children have impressed us with doubling this week and have been understanding that, when we double, 
we have an amount and we need to get the same amount again, so we now have two lots of the same amount. We 
have explained that doubling is a form of adding, where you add together two of the same amounts.  See if you can 
practise some doubling at home. The children have been using the part whole model to do this. See below: 
 
 
Double 2 is 4 so 2 + 2 =  
 
 
 
 
When a child reads every day at home, it has such an impact on their progress and confidence in reading. This is 
something we will really be focusing on with the children as we look to promote the value and enjoyment of reading. 
Well done on all the children who have received certificates so far.  
 
As we are not changing for PE at school, which we feel is an important skill for the children to develop at home. Please 
encourage your child to be independent at home when getting dressed, putting on their shoes and fastening their 
coats. We have been focusing on doing our zips at school prior to going out to play and the children are so proud of 
themselves when they do it independently.  
 
We still welcome any donations of recycling to use for junk modelling, especially small cardboard boxes and tube 
shaped items. Thank you very much in advance.  
 
A little reminder that the writing workshop has been rescheduled for Tuesday 22nd March at 2.30pm. This will be in 
the main hall. If you are unable to attend, the slides and information will be emailed to all parents. We look forward 
to seeing you.  
 
Dates for your diary –  

 Writing Workshop- Tuesday 22nd March at 2.30pm 

 Parent Consultations- Monday 28th March and Tuesday 29th March 

 Last day of term 4 – Thursday 31st March 

 Staff Development Day – Friday 1st April 

 Start of Term 5- Tuesday 19th April  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions at all please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 
The foundation team. 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

This weekend we would like you to focus on remembering the number bonds to 10. 

There is a sheet on the back to help but you can just play tennis with the facts (I say 6, 

what do you say? 4. I say 2, you say 8 and so on.)  

Love Buzz and Bertie 

 



 

 

 


